BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 4. 1972

The weather may not be what a person would call riding weather, but a few of the members have been doing some inside pleasures. Such as, Saturday, November 25th, a few of the members got together for a card game, and from what I hear Dick Wright was the big winner. We'll all see you at Frisch's following the meeting Dick!!!!

This past Saturday, another group of us attended the Northwestern Banquet, which was a real enjoyable evening. I would like to mention we had a real swinger with us. Dale you were looking good!!!!

Ron is stilling looking for more ideas on where to hold a rally, this coming summer. So if you have any ideas in mind check them out, and bring all the information to the next meeting.

I might mention we have recieved our Activity Awards from the AMA, for our monthly milage reports. Thanks to those who participated by turning your milage each month.

Our new membership cards are in, and I might remind the following people who must either renew, or turn in your new expiration date to me, before you will recieve them. They will be distributed at our January meeting. EXPIRED CARDS: Don Arquette, Phil Baum, Clarence Mead, Andy Elder, Joe Gates, and Bruce McLaughlin.

New Procedure - Last meeting it was voted on, and passed that instead of drawing a ticket for the door prize, we will instead put every members name in a box, and draw by name for the prize. If your name is drawn, and you are not present (sorry but you lose out). You must be present to win. Dale was our proud winner at the last meeting.

Nominations for officers for the coming year were held at our last meeting. They are as follows;

President
Clarence Me

Clarence Mead Don Smith Vice Presdent

> Ace Freeman Mike Todd Dick Wright

Secretary Liz Smith Treasurer

Anne Freeman Dick Wright Joyce Rudolph

Road Captain

Bob Klear

Dick Wright

Refree

Dave Sloan

Don't forget this meeting we will be voting on the above, so if you want to take part in this, attend our meeting at 8:30 P.M. on Tuesday, December 12, 1972. Hope to see all of you there.

DONT FORGET - Without your suport we're nothing, Your Secretary,